
The Manasquan Backyard Crawl is an event to raise money for the Van Trease family and the Ludwig 
family in memory of Jillian Ludwig. Participants will be grouped together to travel along a bikeable 
route of backyards where they can taste food and desserts from local businesses, hear talented 
musicians, and spend time with friends and neighbors all for a good cause. Aaron Van Trease is a 
Manasquan resident who attended St. John Vianney as a senior. He was injured during a varsity 
football game, and we’d like to help pay for his medical expenses. Jillian was a musician who 
volunteered at the 2023 crawl and who committed to the 2024 crawl. She tragically lost her life in 
November 2023 while attending college as a freshman. 
 
Date: 5/18/24 (rain date 5/19) 
Time: 2:00pm to 6:45pm 
Cost of ticket: $55.20 per person which includes:  

- Food and dessert 
- Music 
- Bottled water 
- A donation to the Van Trease family & the family of Jillian Ludwig for scholarships 
- Eventbrite service fee and processing fee 
-        

Contact person: Tiffany Prime (732)539-0270 or atlast5@hotmail.com 
 

AGES 21 AND OVER PLEASE 
 
This is the link to the public Facebook group where the link for Eventbrite to purchase tickets will be 
shared. We will share the link a few days before tickets go on sale with the exact date and time. 
Tickets will not be available before February 17th. 
 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/876319603634722/?ref=sharehttps://www.facebook.com/gro
ups/876319603634722/?ref=share&exp=8ce3 
 
If you are not on Facebook you can email me at (atlast5@hotmail.com) and I can share all the 
information with you including the Eventbrite link for tickets through email. 
 
Thank you! 
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